
Come to our new (or old) 

 member orientation 

November 2, 2018 

Are you new to the Builders’ Exchange of  
Santa Clara County?  

 
Already a member but need an update on membership 

services the Builders’ Exchange has to offer?  

Come to the next new member luncheon and learn 
about upcoming seminars, events and other programs 

available to members of the Builders’ Exchange of 
Santa Clara County. In addition, members have an   

opportunity to meet and network with other members 
of the Exchange.  

Our new member luncheons are held at noon in our 
conference room at 400 Reed St. in Santa Clara.  

Please call Mike to confirm your attendance at (408)
727-4000 or send him an email at mm@bxscco.com. 

There is no cost to attend  
but reservations are required. Attendance is  

limited to 2 people per company. 
 

November 2, 2018 
12 Noon 

Builders’ Exchange Conference Room 
400 Reed Street, Santa Clara 


